Chris O'Brien

From: Ryan LeMay <ryan@rentprovrealty.com>
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2024 9:16 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: SUPPORT H7225, Article 3, Section 17

| fully support H7225, Article 3, Section 17. | think it is a good idea to push it out further for more consideration and
aimed at negligent landlords rather than all landlords.
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